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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Brann at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Chairman Brann made opening remarks. 
 
Ms. Shelly Edgerton, Director of the Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs (LARA), and 
Mr. Al Pohl, Chief Deputy Director and Chief Financial Officer of LARA, presented on the Fiscal 
Year 2018-19 Executive Budget Recommendation for the Department of Licensing and Regulatory 
Affairs. 
 
Ms. Edgerton, Mr. Pohl, and Ms. Marnie Wills, Deputy Director, Office of Policy and Legislative 
Affairs (LARA), responded to questions posed by members of the subcommittee. 
 
Mr. Marcus Coffin, Fiscal Analyst, House Fiscal Agency, presented the House Fiscal Agency 
Summary of the Executive Budget Recommendations for Fiscal Year 2018-19 for the Department 
of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs and for the Department of Insurance and Financial Services.  
 
Mr. Coffin responded to questions posed by members of the subcommittee. 
 
The Chair laid the subcommittee at ease. 
 
The Chair called the subcommittee to order.  
 
The Clerk took attendance: 
 
 Present: Brann, Afendoulis, Whiteford, Yaroch, Peterson, Santana  
 Absent: none 
 Excused: none 
 
Rep. Afendoulis made a motion to approve minutes for the LARA/DIFS Subcommittee meeting on 
November 2, 2017, which was approved by unanimous vote. 
 
Rep. Afendoulis made a motion to approve minutes for the LARA/DIFS Subcommittee meeting on 
November 30, 2017, which was approved by unanimous vote. 
 
 



The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Brann at 10:08 a.m. 


